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Ms Laura Hazelton Direct Dial: 02079733652   
London Borough of Camden     
Regeneration and Planning Our ref: L01337190   

Town Hall     
Judd Street     
London     
WC1H 9JE 23 December 2020   

 
 
Dear Ms Hazelton 
  
Arrangements for Handling Heritage Applications Direction 2015  
 
Authorisation to Determine an Application for Listed Building Consent as Seen 
Fit 

 
HORSE HOSPITAL THE STABLES MARKET CHALK FARM ROAD LONDON NW1 
8AH 
Application No 2020/5850/L 

 
Applicant:       Camden Market Estate Holdings Limited 
Grade of building(s): II* 
Proposed works: Installation of canopy structure across the terrace at first 

floor level, new plant equipment enclosure, flooring, 
lighting, planters, signage and all other associated works. 
Use of the terrace as a restaurant and drinking 
establishment (sui generis).  

Drawing numbers: As approved by the local authority 
 
Date of application: 17 December 2020 
Date of referral by Council: 17 December 2020 

Date received by Historic England: 17 December 2020 
Date referred to CLG:  
 
You are hereby authorised to determine the application for listed building consent 

referred to above as you think fit. 
 
 



 
   

 

 

 

4TH FLOOR, CANNON BRIDGE HOUSE, 25 DOWGATE HILL, LONDON EC4R 2YA 

Telephone 020 7973 3700 
HistoricEngland.org.uk 

 

 

Historic England is subject to both the Freedom of Information Act (2000) and Environmental Information Regulations (2004). A ny 

Information held by the organisation can be requested for release under this legislation. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Nina Dierks 
 

Nina Dierks 
Business Officer 
E-mail: nina.dierks@historicengland.org.uk 
 

NB: This authorisation is not valid unless it has been appropriately endorsed by the 
Secretary of State. 
 
 

 

The Secretary of State has  
considered the information given 
above and does not intend to  
require the application concerned 
to be referred to him. 
Signed 
Date  07/01/2021 

           Lorraine Gamble




